
 
 
 
Meeting: ADMISSIONS FORUM 

Date: 11 November 2010 

Subject: Admission Arrangements September 2012 - Open Evenings 

Report of: Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Children, Families and 
Learning 
 

Summary: The purpose of this report is to seek the views and agreement of the 
Forum on the proposed dates for open evenings  
 

 
 
Contact Officer: Rosa Bonwick 

 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
To agree the proposed dates for the open evenings and to recommend those dates 
to schools and the academy 
 
 
 
Background 
 
1. The proposed dates for open evenings are: 

 
Upper Schools and Academy:   19 September 2011 – 21 October 2011 
Middle Schools:                          1 November 2011 – 25 November 2011 
 

2. Although the dates for the open evenings are part of the admission arrangements 
for September 2012, they are not subject to consultation. However, it is helpful to 
have the views of members of the Forum, and in particular headteacher and 
academy members, on the proposed timescales. 
 

3. 
 

Members of the Forum are, therefore, asked to consider the proposed dates and if 
agreed to recommend those dates to schools and the academy. 
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